From: ROBERT SHERMAN <bob_sherman40@msn.com>
Date: March 18, 2013 1:32:04 PM PDT

To: Ken Bower <kenbower@kenbower.com>

Subject: Sherman Grandsons

Ken,

These are our 4 grandsons. Vadim and Eric are the sons of our son Mark W Sherman. Ryan and Travis
are the twin sons of our son Steven C Sherman.

Vadim is now a student at Western Oregon University and right now he is wanting to become a doctor.
He came to this country from Belarus with his mother when he was 5 years old. My son Mark married
Vadim's mother (Tatiana) and adopted Vadim shortly after the marriage. If you want/need his birth last
name | will get that along with any other information on Tatiana and send that to you. This genealogy
can sure become somewhat complicated, but important | am sure. Let me know what information you
may want for your genealogy website.

Bob



